
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 

 ‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 
Willow class led a truly wonderful Easter service in church on Monday, they shared the Easter 

story through song, drama and bible verse. Brilliant singing and storytelling from all the 
children. Very well done to all of you and of course thanks are expressed to the Willow team 

for working so hard with the children. 
 
It was wonderful to welcome so many 

families into church and sincere thanks are 
expressed to the many family members 

who helped us walk all the children back 
up to school.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Sophie B 
Lily Grace 

Tilly  
Jonatan 

Phoebe 
 

Erin 
Sophia B 

Edward B 
Bobbie 

Skye 

Drew 
Amber 

Heidi B 
Kian 

Jacob M 

Heidi H 
Bentley 

Ella 
Ryan 

William  

Those children 
demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Justice’ 

Dennis 

Isabelle  
Alfie  

Dante 
Tilly 

Sophia B 

Skye 
Josh 

Alila 
Erin 

Jaycob J 

Iris 
Elise 

Henry J 
Elise 

Henry C 

Luke W 
Bethany  

George L 
Amelia W 

Eagles of St John  

  

Tilly  Skye Poppy M Jack  

 

A huge well done to all the children for their continued enthusiasm and achievements. 

 

 



 

 

 

Foodbank delivery. 

Living Waters were delighted with our 

delivery today; bags packed full of foods, 
toiletries and some Easter goodies.  

Thank you so much for all your continued 
support. Your generosity will make such a 
difference to so many families.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents evening 
Many thanks to all our families who attended the parents evening. It was wonderful to hear 

your positive feedback. I hope you managed to find the time to look at your child’s 
learning journey. 

Thank you so much for your continued support- it is always much appreciated. 
 

 Events 

Wednesday 27th March  Oak and Maple visit Haigh Hall-  activity day  

Thursday 28th March  Rock Kidz workshops throughout the day  

Thursday 28th March  school closes at 2pm – end of Spring Term  

Monday 15th April  School opens for Summer Term  

 

PTFA EVENTS coming up over the next few weeks… 

Date  Event  

Friday 17th May  ‘Family Colour Run ‘ 

Friday 14th June  ‘Bog Eyed Jog’ and breakfast 

Saturday 15th June  Coppull St Johns school and church Summer Fair  

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to you all 
for all your continued support. We have had a wonderful Spring term with 
children engaged in their learning, loving all the enrichment activities 
taking place.  
 
As we move 
through Holy Week 
this week, may the 
celebration of the 

resurrected life 
bring new blessings 
of love, hope, and 
peace to you and 
your family. 
 

 

 

 

A reminder that school closes at 2pm on Thursday 28th March 


